
Item CH 19/40 referred from Communities and Housing Advisory Board 
minutes of 12 November 2019 

 
CH 19/40    REVIEW OF CEMETERY CHARGES 2020/21  

 
Consideration was given to the joint report of the Director of Street Scene, Leisure and 
Technical Services and Director of Finance and Transformation setting out charging 
proposals for 2020/21 regarding Tonbridge Cemetery.  A comparison with other Kent 
district councils’ charges was provided and it was anticipated that the proposals would 
generate additional net income of approximately £1,200. 
 
RECOMMENDED:  That the proposed charges for Tonbridge Cemetery, as detailed 
at Annex 2 to the report, be approved and implemented from 1 April 2020. 
*Referred to Cabinet 
 
 


